
CEO Reflection – 3 December 2021 

 

 

View this email in your browser  

  

 

 

 

The week that was...... 
 

Hi everyone 

 

Well another big week with another great award being won by Woodhouse 

Activity Centre for the Absolute Best Family Day Out awarded by the inaugural 

SALIFE Absolute Best Awards. The event was held at SkyCity Adelaide last 

night. A really wonderful acknowledgement of all the hard work and dedication 

of  the amazing staff and volunteers that have put in to get Woodhouse to 

where it is today. 

 

December 1 was the start of the realignment. This welcomed James Sellers 

into Head Office from Woodhouse as the Head of Commercial, Em Cordell take 

on the role as Manager Commercial Campsites, and existing team members 

transferring over to their new roles. A big thanks to Chris Wise given the 

amount of work this involves with changing over IT and setting up the new 

email signatures, printers, moving phones etc. 

 

Last week we said goodbye to Simmie from Head Office as she takes up a new 

position at Woodhouse. Well done Simmie. 

 

https://mailchi.mp/f81387bc41b2/ceo-weekly-reflections?e=2a1d52d3a4


 

This Sunday is the Branch Youth Awards Ceremony at Woodhouse and so 

wishing everyone a wonderful day whether attending to receive a award or to 

help out on the day. 

 

A big thank you to everyone for their hard work and contributions as we go 

through change and remember to feel free to email me at 

rebecca.wilson@sahq.scouts.com.au with any comments or questions you 

have. 
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Tenure Recognitions 

 

Congratulations on work anniversaries to the following Team Members  

• Damien Needs SRC Greenfields 6 years 

• Sam Quinsey SOC/Exurbia 1 year 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 


